
NOTICE OF MEETING OF
THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF
ALABAMA A&M UNIVERSITY

The Alabama A&M University Board of Trustees will hold an emergency scheduled meeting 
within the requirements of applicable law on Wednesday, August 20, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. The 
physical location of the meeting will be set for the Campus of the University in the Office of the 
President.  However, the meeting will be held virtually, and members of the Board and other 
participants will attend online in accordance with all requirements of the Open Meetings Law as 
set forth in § 36-25A-1 et. seq, and in particular §§ 36-25A-5.1 and 16-49-26.1 of the Code of 
Alabama. The purpose of the meeting will be to address circumstances which exist that are 
deemed by the President Pro Tempore of the Board to present a present risk relating to the 
operation of the University and to receive information and consider all matters related to such 
circumstances, and take such actions, if any, which it may determine to be appropriate.

As always, the public is invited to attend and observe the proceedings of the meetings of the 
Board. Because this meeting will be held virtually the public will be allowed to view these 
meetings through the following link: www.aamu.edu-BOT.

https://aamu.zoom.us/j/92207338715

